Box 1645
CL Hobbs, New Mexico
L May 7, 1947

5 Mr. A. B. Weiss, District Superintendent
r The fure 0il Company
Pyt Keyes, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Weiss:

In reply to your letter of April 18, 1947, I find that
there was a letter sent to ofir Santa Fe Office in regard to infor-
mation on your Black Mesa Unit #1 and information has been kept
as requested by your Tulsa Office.
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Enclosed please find approved copies of Notice of Inten~
tion to Plug and Plugging Report.
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Y I expect to be up in your part of the country within the
v next few days. I hope to see you at that time.

Very truly yours,

011 Conservetion Commission
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